
                                           TOWN OF CASCO 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
    
 
 

Planning Board will conduct a Public Hearing at The Casco 

Community Center Meeting Room, 940 Meadow Road, Casco 

Maine on Monday May 6, 2024 beginning at 6:30 p.m. to 

consider the following: 

 

 

Vote to Approve Language and Submit to Selectboard for 

Annual Town Warrant the LD2003 “An Act To Implement the 

Recommendations of the Commission To Increase Housing 

Opportunities in Maine by Studying Zoning and Land Use 

Restrictions”  

 

Information is available for viewing at the Casco Town 

Office.  All interested individuals are invited to attend at 

the above place and time to present any concerns for 

discussion.  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Mary Tremblay 
Assistant CEO/Administrative Assistant 


